
  

    

 
 
 
 
 
March 30th, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Members, 
 
I am writing to update you on changes to our Annual General Meeting (AGM) scheduled for 
April 19, 2020. As you are keenly aware, the impact and threat of the novel coronavirus has 
affected many lives in just a few days, and given the early stage of the pandemic we must 
continue to be prudent in the coming weeks. 
 
Therefore, the Board and CEO have decided to postpone the meeting until the situation permits 
us to gather safely. As the situation develops, we will share more information and notify you of 
the updated AGM schedule accordingly.  
 
We wish your family and loved ones health and prosperity, and a Happy Navroz from all of us at 
Nizari. 
 
Warmest regards, 
 
 
 
Rafiq Dhanani, Secretary 
Nizari Progressive Federal Credit Union 
 
 
 


